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Class 4

This week, Class 4 went to visit a Gurdwara to support their learning about Sihkism.

Fares in C4 has written a recount of Class 4’s visit to a Gurdwara. On Thursday 12th October,
Class 4 took the 295 bus to the Shepherd's Bush Gurdwara. The religion that we learnt about was
Sikhism and a lovely man called Mr Singh showed us around the Gurdwara. When we went
inside, we had to wear a headscarf and take off our shoes to show respect. Afterwards, we had a
chance to walk around their holy book, which contained more than 1000 pages of songs and
prayers! The holy book was placed on a decorated table at the front of the Gurdwara. We also
were shown where the holy book is 'put to bed' each night. We had a talk about Sikhism, which
was really interesting and then we were shown to the Langar Hall, where we ate a delicious
vegetable curry for lunch. 


